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Friday 30th April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Y11 students 
 
 
I hope this finds you well, please let me take this opportunity to report that all Year 11 students are working 
incredibly hard, showing great resilience in the final few weeks leading up to their final day Friday 28th May. I can 
assure you we are supporting the whole cohort making sure the final weeks are as positive of an experience as 
possible, whilst maintaining our high standards as we endeavour to push pupils to help them get the best grade 
possible in all their subjects. 
 
Upcoming assessment dates 
Please see below when assessments will be taking place across the different subjects. These assessments will 
contribute to students’ final grade. In addition, students have been given an assessment booklet outlining the 
content of what will be examined. 
 

Subject Day and date 

English Wed 5th May 

Science Wed 5th May 

Science Mon or Tue 10th/11th May 

French Mon 10th May 

Geography Mon or Tue 10th/11th May 

History Mon or Tue 10th/11th May 

Spanish Tue 11th May 

English Lit. Week commencing 10th May 

Maths  Wed 19th May 

Spanish  20th May 

 
 
Leavers’ day Friday 28th May 
We want to make sure that the year group have a memorable last day with us, a day that allows students to reflect 
on their five years with us, share memories and celebrate their achievements. To mark this momentous day, we 
have lots of exciting events planned which will culminate with the year group being able to enjoy some food and 
drink on the field and enjoy some fairground stalls. On Friday 28th May Year 11 pupils will be dismissed from these 

celebrations at 1:30pm.   

 
Please get in touch with us if you have any questions at all. There will be a further letter sent to you later in May with 
opportunities that your child can get involved in and also ongoing support during the month of June. 
 
 
Tina Smith      Chris Ray 
Headteacher      Deputy Headteacher 

Oakworth Road, Keighley, BD22 7DU  

Tel: 01535 210111 

Email: office@beckfootoakbank.org 
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